














Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com>

Notice of proposed business: Super Dac Biet LLC (On-Premises Liquor License)
1 message

Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:36 AM
To: carolynratcliffe@me.com
Cc: Shimpei Kawasaki <shimpei@kawasakilaw.com>

9BC Tompkins Sq Block Association
Attn: Carolyn Ratcliffe (Chairperson) and Laurel Van Horn (Secretary/Treasurer)

Dear Ms. Carolyn Ratcliffe and Ms. Laurel Van Horn

I hope this email finds you well.

My name is Rie Nowak and I am an assistant to Shimpei Kawasaki, Esq. who represents Super Dac Biet LLC.

Super Dac Biet LLC wishes to submit a new On-Premises Liquor License (OP-252) application to New York State Liquor Authority for
137 Eldridge Street, New York, NY 10002.

Please see the attached letter from Shimpei for more information.
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.
Thank you for taking your time.

Best regards,
Rie

-------------------------------

rie@kawasakilaw.com

https://www.kawasakilaw.com

Notice of proposed business to 9BC Tompkins Sq Block Assn. (137 Eldridge St).pdf
268K



Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com>

Notice of proposed business: Super Dac Biet LLC (On-Premises Liquor License)
1 message

Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:13 AM
To: District1@council.nyc.gov
Cc: Shimpei Kawasaki <shimpei@kawasakilaw.com>

New York City Council District 1
Dear City Council Member, Mr. Christopher Marte

I hope this email finds you well.

My name is Rie Nowak and I am an assistant to Shimpei Kawasaki, Esq. who represents Super Dac Biet LLC.

Super Dac Biet LLC wishes to submit a new On-Premises Liquor License (OP-252) application to New York State Liquor Authority for
137 Eldridge Street, New York, NY.

Please see the attached letter from Shimpei for more information.
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.
Thank you for taking your time.

Best regards,
Rie

-------------------------------

rie@kawasakilaw.com

https://www.kawasakilaw.com

Notice of proposed business to NYC Council (137 Eldridge St).pdf
268K



Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com>

Notice of proposed business: Super Dac Biet LLC (On-Premises Liquor License)
1 message

Rie Nowak-Harayama <rie@kawasakilaw.com> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:02 AM
To: aluceny.berete@nypd.org, jianing.guo@nypd.org, ray.chen@nypd.org
Cc: Shimpei Kawasaki <shimpei@kawasakilaw.com>

NYPD 5 Precinct, Sector B
Neighborhood Coordination Officers
Dear PO ALUCENY BERETE, PO JIANING GUO, and PO RAY CHEN

I hope this email finds you well.

My name is Rie Nowak and I am an assistant to Shimpei Kawasaki, Esq. who represents Super Dac Biet LLC.

Super Dac Biet LLC wishes to submit a new On-Premises Liquor License (OP-252) application to New York State Liquor Authority for
137 Eldridge Street, New York, NY. 

Please see the attached letter from Shimpei for more information.
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.
Thank you for taking your time.

Best regards,
Rie

-------------------------------

rie@kawasakilaw.com

https://www.kawasakilaw.com

Notice of proposed business to NYPD(137 Eldridge St).pdf
253K



Via email at aluceny.berete@nypd.org, jianing.guo@nypd.org, ray.chen@nypd.org




